WHO EMRO | Millions face health care crisis in Darfur

Mercy Malaysia clinic is the only health facility providing health services during the night. Photo
credit: WHO/Youssif Fadol Gomaa 1 May 2013 — As the number of international health-care
providers is decreasing amid continuous insecurity and lack of funding, the people in Darfur
face further deterioration of already limited health care.

The World Health Organization (WHO) says the early recovery phase will require US$ 150
million over the next 2—3 years to ensure the provision of basic health and nutrition services to
3.4 million people.

“We have been here for the past five years, seeing on average 240 patients per day. We were
trying to make life easier for displaced people in Zamzam,” says Abdurahman Zakaria, project
officer of Mercy Malaysia, a nongovernmental organization (NGO) running a clinic in Zamzam
Camp in North Darfur.

Read the full story
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http://www.who.int/hac/crises/sdn/darfur_30april2013/en/index.html

